Newburgh CE School

NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week saw the start of our yoga sessions for children. This is an
additional PE session we are providing for all school aged children as we
hope it will help to build resilience in our children.

On Thursday it is our annual Eco and School Council elections. If children
would like to put themselves forward for this they need to produce a
campaign poster to be shared with their class. The Year 6 School Council
representatives will be our Head Boy and Head Girl for this academic year.

After the success of last years ‘Newsburgh News' that children wrote at
home based on sporting achievements, we have decided to continue this
writing opportunity for all children from Reception up to Year 6. This year
children can make a news report on any exciting event or achievement that
they’ve participated in. Copies of their newspaper template are available in
school for the children to collect or see Mrs Fowler.

After a slow start to the year Chrissy’s computer has finally been fully
installed though it is still not working properly! Despite this all Parent Pay
accounts have now been updated and | need to remind you all to ensure
that you are in credit with your accounts.

I need to pass on the polite notice that legally children have to be in school
until 3.30pm during term time. Children can only be taken out of school if
written evidence is provided to justify this.

Finally a couple of reminders—the Starlight collection will take place next
Wednesday. If you have unwanted clothes/shoes/bags please bag them up
and drop them off at school by Tuesday. This will support not only a charity
helping seriously ill children but school will also get some funding. We are
also signed up with The Book People so if you are purchasing books for any
reason please consider using The Book People and selecting Newburgh
School. We will get a £1 donation for every £10 you spend for us to spend
with The Book People. We are also still collecting the Aldi stickers, please
send any in school bags with children.

Mrs R Fowler
Headteacher

20/09/19

Next week at Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 3

See the school calendar on the app for
all weekly clubs.

Monday 16th:

Tuesday 17th: Judo breakfast club
(Y3-6), 8am

Wednesday 18th: Fire Safety talks for
Y2 & Y6; Football after school @
Ormskirk High School.

Thursday 19th: Eco & School Council
Elections.

Friday 20th: Closing date for school job
applications.

Don’t Forget!

Bring your bags of unwanted clothes for
collection by Tuesday please.

Campaign posters for school elections
on Thursday.

Application forms for school jobs by
Friday.

Stars of the Week:

Our superstars this week who have
demonstrated both effort in school and
the Gospel Value of Respect are:-

Crane—Auva Paulden
Halton — Tilly Johnson
Lucas—Paige Smit

Rigby 3—Oliver Holmes
Rigby 4—Taylor Seddon
Venables 5—Clayton Hines

Venables 6—Holly Hudson-Roberts
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This week Nursery children have been looking at
“what makes me me?”, how we are all different
and that this is what makes us special.

Next week we will be making mirrors and stars
with the theme of “let us shine”.

Our home challenges for children as ever focus
on independent skills. Please allow children to

practice washing their hands (so important in

cold & flu season) and taking their coats off and
putting them back on again.

As ever, please ensure all items that children
bring to Nursery are named.

Don’t forget to keep in touch with us using
Tapestry and follow us on Twitter
@NewburghNursery to see all the fun things we
get up to!

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Because of the popularity of our breakfast and
afterschool clubs we have had to start charging
people to hold their places in clubs whether or not
children attend. All regular patterns have been
updated on Parent Pay, please bring accounts up
to date ASAP. Thank you.

The events for Afterschool Club next week are as
follows:-

Monday—Autumn Leaf Picture
Tuesday—Parachute Games
Wednesday—Circuit Training
Thursday—Origami
Friday—Film Friday

You can follow us on Twitter @ArcNewburgh
Mrs Magee, Mrs Ditchfield, Miss Renner & Miss
Menarry

Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for September are as follows:

Sunday 22nd September: Trinity Fourteen (Holy Communion at 9; Morning Prayer at
10.30am) JAM Club will take place during the service.

Sunday 29th September: Trinity Fifteen (Holy Communion at 9 & 10.30am) JAM Club will

take place during the service

The Harvest Festival in church is the weekend of the 5th and 6th of October. Children from Venables will be

decorating a window as part of this celebration.

There will be a Harvest Supper in school on Saturday 12th October—Save the Date!




Newburgh CE School

PTA 13/09/19

Welcome to the PTA page.

The details for the PTA race night are as follows:

Date & Time—11th October 2019 at 7pm

Before the event:

Business sponsorship—If you would like to sponsor a race for £20 and have that race named after your
business please see Chrissy (there are around 8 races that can be sponsored).

If you would like to become a “horse owner” this costs £5 and you can name your horse. Again please see
Chrissy if you would like to do this. The owners of winning horses will win a bottle of fizz.

We are now collecting donations of bottles of prosecco for winning horses—please leave at the school
office with Chrissy.

On the night:
Entry will be with your pre-purchased ticket. Doors will open at 7pm. The first race will start once
everyone has a drink—no later than 7.30pm.

There will be a bar to purchase drinks and a hot pot supper will be available (these to be paid for on the
night). Bring your own nibbles if you wish.

Each bet will be £1 of which 50p will go towards the PTA fundraising and 50p will go towards the winning
stakes. Prize money will be dictated by the number of bets per race.

Doors will open for the event at 7pm. The first race will start once everyone has a drink—no later than
7.30pm.

Dress code—this is a fun event, however if you do wish to go all out and make it a “night at the races” you
are very welcome.



